FROM: The Rt Hon. The Lord Joseph CH PC

63 Limerston Street,
London,
SWio oBL.

Professor S.A. Hayek 21st October 1987
Urachstrasse 27

D78 Freiburg I BRG

West Germany

Loe Popn Biayek

I am writing to ask whether you might be willing
to come as my guest to the Chichele Dinner on
December 5th at All Souls College in Oxford and
to eay the night.

Slay
It would be a great pleasure to very many colleagues
and to me if you were able to come.

But of course I understand that you will already
have obligations for that time and may not any way
wish to travel during what may be bad weather.

So as to save you the bother of replying by letter,
I will telephone your house next week so that you

can give me, or leave for me, an answer.

If you can come I will of course send you all

details.
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The Rt. Hon. The Lord Joseph CH PC

67 Limerston Street
London SW10 0BL . © 30th October

Unfortunately my recovery from a
sufficiently to make it’llkﬁly




